
Arts Building,

March 3rd, 1921.

Sir Arthur Currie,
Principal McGill University, 

Montreal.

f

Dear Sir : -
i

We regret that you were unable to 

be present at our last dinner held on January 24th

¥/e are now making arrangements to 

hold another during- the week of the 21st instant, 

and as you expressed a desire to be present with 

sometime in March, we are leaving the date open 

during that week (with the exception of Monday) 

until we hear what evening would suit you best.

The Executive has suggested the 24th instant as 

the most suitable, if it meets with your plans.

us

Yours very truly.

aU^
Secretary.
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Official THn&ergraduate Organisation of tbe School of Commerce.
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